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BCC ACTION: 
 
 On July 12, 2022, the Board of County Commissioners postponed the petitioner’s request 

to Revise a Master Plan with a rezoning from PDP(OP)/Planned Development Project 
(Office Professional) and PDP(SF)/Planned Development Project (Single Family) to 
PDP(MF)/Planned Development Project (Multifamily) and PDP(OP)/Planned 
Development Project (Office Professional) with specific C-1 uses and Deviations to the 
September 13, 2022, hearing date at 9:00AM.  

 


